
 

 

 
9 November 2022 

 

 

H.E.  António Guterres  

Secretary-General  

United Nations  

New York, NY 10017  

USA  

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,  

 

I am pleased to confirm that Sea Forest Limited continues to support and implement the Ten 

Principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment, and anti-

corruption.  Since joining the United Nations Global Compact 12 months ago, Sea Forest has made 

the UN Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture, and day-to-day operations of 

our company, and we engage in projects which advance the broader development goals of the United 

Nations, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals.   

 

Attached please find our annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes 

our company’s efforts to implement the Ten Principles.  We support public accountability and 

transparency, and therefore commit to sharing this report publicly with any interested parties.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

Mr. Sam Elsom 

Chief Executive Officer, Sea Forest Limited 


